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consideration in classifying or re-classifying posts should be the 

responsibility inherent in those posts.

In conclusion I would like to stress that the Canadian 

Delegation trusts that the importance of the tasks which are the res­

ponsibility of the various Under-Secretaries, especially certain of those 

Under-Secretaries such as in particular the Legal Counsel, who are not 

assigned to the upper level in the present proposed re-organization of the 

top echelon, will continue to be recognized by the membership. We would 

not want the relative significance add importance of the work which these 

positions entail to be considered to have been in any way diminished by the 

fact that their posts are not among those that have been reclassified at the 

upper level.


